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“Love, Learn and Live Like Jesus 

 

4th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re :  Y5 visit to Sacred Heart Catholic Academy Tuesday 12th July 2022 

 

Year 5 will be visiting Sacred Heart for the day on Tuesday 12th July.    Children will be taken to 

Sacred Heart and returned to school by minibus and they should be back by the end of the school 

day.  Lunch will be provided for them.  Please let Mrs Hoban know if your child has any dietary 

requirements other than those we have recorded in school.   

 

If you have any objection to your child going to Sacred Heart for the day, please inform the school 

office.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Kieran A Loftus 

Headteacher 

 


